
Executive Summary 

Safety and Security Update 

 

This information is provided as an update on where we are in terms of 

safety/security.  As far as our next steps, we have $2,000,000 dollars 

earmarked for safety/security improvements.  We have met with our 

Security Committee to assist in developing a plan to strengthen our 

overall security within Tupelo Public School District.  We have also 

shared this plan with our Crisis Management Team and received a great 

deal of positive feedback. 

Our number one recommendation to strengthen our campus security is 

additional certified law enforcement officers.  Additional 

recommendations are located in the, “Probable Cost of Security Items” 

slides.  One thing to remember is we are looking at 6 – 8 months to 

complete these recommendations.  An estimate of the overall cost of 

these security items is approximately $1,953,026. 


